CITY OF OCEANSIDE

NEWS RELEASE

Contact: PROPERTY MANAGEMENT DIVISION
Julie Cook, Program Specialist For Immediate Release
(760) 435-5165 December 30, 2011

RFP ISSUED FOR USE OF CITY-OWNED REAL ESTATE ON THE STRAND

The City of Oceanside has issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the lease of real property
and building space, located underneath the Oceanside Municipal Pier at 302 N. The Strand, in
the City of Oceanside. Use of the Subject Property shall be for operating and maintaining a
retail business serving visitors to the Oceanside Municipal Pier and the beach, with a
preference towards a food concession. If you are interested in submitting a proposal, please

contact Julie Cook at (760) 435-5165 or visit our website at www.ci.oceanside.ca.us to obtain

the requisite information about the RFP process and requirements. All proposals will need to
be submitted, in accordance with the RFP criteria, no later than 5:00 PM on February 1, 2012.
The City of Oceanside retains the right to modify or suspend all aspects of the selection and
negotiating process and to waive any defects as to form or content of the offering or any

responses that are received.
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